
FAIRBURN FLAME 
FAIRBURN UNITED METHODIST CHURCH September 20, 2017 

OUR   FAITHFULNESS 
I will be loyal to the United Methodist Church and support  
it with my prayers, presence, gifts, service, and witness. 

SERVICE (Reminders) 
 
 

Ushers  
9/24—F.Bates, C.Biggs, 

S.Cook, R.Stewart,  J.Taylor 
10/1—F.Bates, C.Biggs, S. 
Cook, D.Longino, H.Melear 

 
 

Greeter Ministry 
9/24—Hal & Sue Shields 

10/1—Sandi Cook &  
Sue Godwin 

 
 

Trustee Door Duty 
September—Mark Watson 
October—Roger Johnson 

 

Altar Guild 
September—Sue Watson & 

Lynda Wiggins 
October—Georgette 

Cooper & Cassy Thomas 
 

Nursery (infant thru Pre-K) 
9/24—Margie Stewart &  

Corrie Williamson 
10/1—Emilie Watson &  

Sue Watson 
 
 

Nursery for infants and pre-
school children is located 

downstairs.  

 

Fifteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
September 24, 2017 

 
 

 

Lectionary—     
Exodus 16:2-15                  Psalm 105:1-6, 37-45 
Philippians 1:21-30         Matthew 20:1-16 

 

PRAYERS 
In the Hospital/Rehab 
DARLENE HIGGINS, moved to rehab     
MALCOLM JOHNSTON, 3 year old great-nephew 
of Lilli Richards, heart surgery, Children’s Hospital, 
Seattle 
BILLIE SUE YATES, Piedmont-Newnan   
 
At Home 
WILLIAM DEAL, 1 year-old grandson of Ron & 
Gladys Cochran  
 
Those affected by the recent hurricanes and storms  
 
THOSE ON OUR LONG-TERM PRAYER LIST 
(Published quarterly in the newsletter)  

Pastor’s Page:               THANK YOU! 

Thank you so much for all your time and effort as we accomplished our first Cluster Charge Conference  

at Fairburn UMC. 

Everyone contributed in so many ways: 

For completing forms and giving reports - Thank You! 

For cookies, punch and worship leadership support - Thank You! 

For sanctuary preparations and fabulous attendance - Thank You! 

For being such hospitable hosts to Dr. Kirkland and our guest churches - Thank You! 

For your continued ideas and willingness to walk new paths of faith - Thank You! 

Nice work church! 

 

FAIRBURN UMC GOALS 
 

Presence in the community 
 

Vibrant worship 
 

Embrace diversity 

PRESENCE 
09/17/17    Sunday School —35    Worship — 55 

GIFTS                        Weekly         Year-To-Date 
Total Annual Budget—           $165,330.00 
Budget Needed— $3,179.42        117,638.65 
Receipts—09/17/17      2,874.96  109,577.92 
Expenses—     120,418.92 
% of Budget spent—       72.84% 
Income vs. Expenses—  (10,841.00) 
Other: Children’s Home—$185 

WORLD COMMUNION SUNDAYðspecial offering 
October 1, 2017ðPot Lunch Luncheonï immediately following worship 

 
 

World Communion Sunday celebrates our oneness in Christ with all our brothers and sisters around the 
world.  Paul tells us that we are to ñdiscern the bodyò when we partake of Holy Communion, mindful that we note 
our relationship to all our sisters and brothers in Christ in the celebration.   

What better way to celebrate WCS than a potluck lunch after church. 

We invite folks to bring a dish to share, especially items with an INTERNATIONAL theme.    

Our family of faith is everywhere.  Let us celebrate together. 



 

FAIRBURN UNITED METHODIST CHURCH                           

5 Washington Street 
Fairburn, GA 30213 

770-964-3393  
FAX: 770-964-7122 

Office Hours: M-T 9:00 am—4:00 pm 
Fri Closed 

EMAIL:  FairburnUMC@aol.com 
Visit us at www.fairburnumc.com 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES  
 
Sun., Oct. 1 
  WORLD COMMUNION SUNDAY 
  Covered Dish Lunch—F 
Wed., Oct. 4 
6:30 pm Choir Practice 
Mon., Oct. 16 
11:00 am UMW—F 
Sat., Oct. 21 (Note date change) 
9:30 am Trustees—L 
Sun., Oct. 22 (Note date change) 
12:00 pm Church Council—L 
Wed., Oct. 25 
6:00 pm Family Night Supper—F 
  Don Palmer Band 
  Fund Raiser 
Wed., Nov. 1 
6:30 pm Choir Practice 
Sat., Nov. 4 
9:30 am Trustees—L 
Sun., Nov. 5 
  DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME ENDS 

 

Church Staff 
 

Rev. Alvin Lingenfelter, Pastor 
   Carol Turner, Choir Director 
      Marian Johnson, Accompanist 
         Mary Ware, Custodian 
             Martha Emory & Lynda Wiggins, 

Church Secretaries 

September 20, 2017 

PECANS, PECANS, PECANS 
 
   Yes,  the United Methodist Men will be selling pecans 
again this year for $10 per bag.  They should arrive in early 
November.  You can place your orders now to be first on the 
list!!!  Contact a UMM member or the church office. 

The leadership committees have been approved for next year. This week...your church council. 
Next week...Trustees, Staff Parish Relations and Nominations/Leadership Development. 

 
Fairburn United Methodist Church - 2017 Charge Conference 

Report of the Committee on Nominations and Leadership Development 
(Proposed church leadership for 2018) 

 

 Church Council 
 

Church Council/Finance Chairperson Dan Longino 
Church Council Recording Secretary Martha Emory 
Church Treasurer Ray Hannah 
  Associate Treasurer Dave Cook 
Financial Secretary Carol Kitchens 
Lay Leader/ Lay Member of Annual Conference Harvey Melear 
Staff Parish Relations Committee Chairperson Jerry Williamson 
Board of Trustees Chairperson (or representative) to be elected by Trustees 
Adult Ministries Coordinator Richard Stewart 
Childrenôs Ministries Coordinator                            Emilie Watson 
Congregational Care Coordinator              Barbara Biggs, Elaine Thompson 
Evangelism Committee Chairperson Myra Melear 
Membership Secretary Lynda Wiggins 
Missions Committee Chairperson Bill Dyson 
Stewardship Committee Chairperson Carol Kitchens 
Worship Coordinator Delores Dyson 
United Methodist Womenôs President                         Judy Lippmann 
Hospitality/Kitchen Committee                   Kay Oswald, Judy Lippmann, 
                                       Lynda Wiggins, Diane Williamson, 
                                             Bea Rogers, Margie Stewart, 
                                           Linda McConnell, Teri Taylor 
Pastor Alvin Lingenfelter 
At-Large Members of Church Council 
 

Class of 2018:       Elaine Thompson         Diane Williamson 
Class of 2019:       Sandra Vann                Cassandra Thomas      
Class of 2020:       Jack Baker                   Betty Hannah  

1ðMike Waters 
1ðPete Layer 
4ðAbigail Watsonð1  
6ðSue Watson 
7ðEdna Sewell 
8ðJack Baker 
9ðMelba Harrison 
14ðJill Lucas 
14ðGarrett McKenzieð5 
17ðNancy Cabe 

17ðDavid Cook 
17ðDiane Williamson 
19ðDavid Phillips 
22ðGunnar Parkerð2 
24ðDavid Califf 
26ðBrandon Jackson 
26ðDennis Thompson 
26ðLincoln Lancasterð4 
30ðKay Oswald 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

MISSIONS UPDATE 
Thank you to everyone for your generous contributions. To 
date we have collected $1,560 for UMCOR and $185 for the 
Children’s Home. We will be holding both of these 
missions open until the end of September if you would still 
like to make a donation. We always accept donations for the 
Fairburn Food Bank and we send those donations monthly. 


